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Happy Holidays From Our Team To Yours
The entire team at Backgrounds Online wishes you a happy holiday season. We 
hope you will enjoy quality time with family, friends and colleagues.

Our office will be closed on December 24 - 25 and January 1. Otherwise, we’ll be 
here to answer questions and address all your background screening needs Monday 
through Friday from 5am to 6pm PT.

Thank you for being our partner in background screening.

Earlier this year we asked you to vote for us as we 
competed for a spot on the HRO Baker's Dozen for 
professional background screeners.

The response was overwhelming. Thanks to your input, we 
were once again included on this prestigious list. We are 
truly grateful.

Backgrounds Online Was Named 
A Top Background Check Provider

SOC 2 Report
We recently completed our annual SOC 2 audit. It 
was conducted by A-LIGN, a nationwide security and 
compliance solutions provider.

Our audit once again confirmed we meet the strict 
criteria established for the Trust Services Principles 
of Security and Confidentiality. This shows that our 
system is protected against unauthorized access and 
the data we use is protected.

We are fully committed to data security and 
voluntarily undergo this audit each year.

Re-Accredited By The PBSA
Last month, Backgrounds Online was re-accredited by 
the Professional Background Screening Association 
(PBSA – formerly the NAPBS). The PBSA recently 
introduced a more stringent audit and we volunteered 
to be among the first to go through their enhanced 
process.

We’re proud to have earned re-accreditation with this 
distinguished association. This shows that we maintain 
a strong commitment to integrity, compliance, service 
and proactive engagement in the background screening 
industry.

Backgrounds Online is committed to being a 
service-first company. We listen to you and create 
proprietary background screening solutions that 
address your specific needs. Thank you for taking 
time to complete the HRO survey, share your 
opinions and show us that we’re on the right track.


